————— Original Message-----

From: Williams Lisa Ms (VCO)

Sent: Monday, May 10, 2010 1:29 PM
To: 'Geoffrey Boulton'

Subject: FW: In confidence

Geoffrey

Just to confirm that I put the questions to Keith Briffa but due to his
appointments on Friday he only got these today. Due to his other
medical appointments mentioned below it is likely to be next week
before he is able to provide the written response requested. I will
keep you posted and clearly we realise the importance of prompt
responses.

Best,
Lisa

----- Original Message-----

From: Williams Lisa Ms (VCO)

Sent: Wednesday, May 05, 2010 10:31 AM
To: 'Geoffrey Boulton'

Cei

Subject: In confidence

[Information exempted pursuant to s.40(2), Freedom of Information Act]

In confidence

Geoffrey

Thanks for this.

Just to let you know, that Keith Briffa is fully booked all Friday this
week with various supervisory meetings and on Tuesday and Wednesday
next week (11th and 12th May) he is away from work for hospital
treatment. (I think you are aware that he is undergoing treatment for
kidney cancer at present). As I'm sure you'll appreciate, it is
important that we give Prof Briffa a reasonable time-frame to answer
the detailed questions you will be putting to him, taking into account
his unavoidable commitments, so as much notice as possible would be
helpful.

Many thanks
Best,
Lisa

S Original Message-----

>From: Geoffrey Boulton [mailto:G.Boulton@ed.ac.uk]
>Sent: Tuesday, May 04, 2010 1:37 PM

>To: Williams Lisa Ms (VCO)

>Cc:

>Subject: RE: Letter for Professor Jones

[Information exempted pursuant to s.40(2), Freedom of Information Act]

>
>Lisa
>



>I hope to get some questions to Prof Briffa in the next day or so. I
am

>sorry that this has been delayed, but there has been much else to do.
>

>Geoffrey Boulton

>

>

>Quoting "Williams Lisa Ms (VCO)" <Lisa.Williams@uea.ac.uk>:

>

>> Dear both

>> Just to confirm that I have received this and sent on to

>Prof Phil Jones.

>>

>> It would be much appreciated if you could let me know if there are
>> to be further questions for Prof Keith Briffa? And if so, when

>> these might be expected?

>>

>> Many thanks

>> Lisa

>>

5> ----- Original Message-----

>>> From: Geoffrey Boulton [mailto:g.boulton@ed.ac.uk]
>>> Sent: Monday, May 03, 2010 9:50 AM

>>> To: Williams Lisa Ms (vco); [

>>> Subject: Letter for Professor Jones

[Information exempted pursuant to s.40(2), Freedom of Information Act]

>>>

>>> Dear Lisa

>>>

>>> I would be grateful if you would pass on the attached confidential
>>> request to Professor Jones.

>>>

© >>> Best wishes

>>>

>>> Geoffrey Boulton

>>>

>>> --

>>> The University of Edinburgh is a charitable body, registered in
>>> Scotland, with registration number SC@05336.

>>>

>>>

>>

>

>

>

>.__.

>The University of Edinburgh is a charitable body, registered in
>Scotland, with registration number SC005336.

>

>

>



————— Original Message-----

From: Geoffrey Boulton [mailto:g.boulton@ed.ac.uk]

Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2010 11:54 AM

To: Williams Lisa Ms (vCo); peter Clarke; [ NERERNIEGQGQG
Geoffrey Boulton

Subject: Questions for Professor Jones

[Information exempted pursuant to s.40(2), Freedom of Information Act]

Dear Lisa

I agreed with Professor Jones when we met with him last Friday that I
would send on a set of issues and questions to him. They are attached
to this email. I would be grateful if you could forward them to him in
confidence.

William and I have agreed that the proper route for such communications
is through you, but that they should be kept strictly confidential.

Best wishes

Geoffrey Boulton

The University of Edinburgh is a charitable body, registered in
Scotland, with registration number SC005336.



